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I am a resident of Turrella, NSW living near the train station. When I look at how my kids struggle 
to buy their first home for starting a family in Sydney, I can understand the importance of 
increasing housing supply near where people work. We have a daughter working in a public 
hospital in city and previously she worked within 10-20kms of Sydney CBD. It is not feasible to 
ask her living at the fringe of city and drive 40km to work every day. Hence I fully support our 
Premier's housing reform to increase supply near where people work. 


